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UD Parents & Family Weekend Honors College Open House on Friday, 

October 6 from 4:30 - 6 pm at the Honors College, 186 S. College Ave. We 

hope honors students and families will stop by to meet some of the honors 

staff and each other, pick up a giveaway and enjoy autumnal treats. Let us 

know if you plan to attend!  
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Please note: the Honors College office at 186 S College Ave will be closed on 

Thursday, September 28 for an all-staff retreat. 
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Events and Dates 

 

Nachos & Networking with Honors College Alumni is tonight, September 26 

at 6 pm at Deer Park Tavern, 2nd floor. Honors students from all majors 

meet to mingle over food and hear from guests. Join us! 

 

The Honors Planning Board is also tonight, September 26 at 6 pm, Alison 

Hall 131. Come and collaborate with Honors students to plan events for the 

Honors community. 

 

Come take a break and join us at the Munson's Autumn Study Break on 

Wednesday, September 27 9 - 10 pm in the Building Lounge near the 

Laundry Room. 
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Are you interested in a pre-health field? Come hear a panel of upper-class 

pre-health students in Pre-Medical, Pre-Dental, Athletic Training, and Pre-

Veterinary fields speak about their undergraduate academic life and how 

their experiences have led them to where they are now. Honors student 

Zach Waterman ’24, is representing Pre-Medical students at the panel. 

September 28 at 6 pm at Memorial Hall, room 125. 

 

Honors students are invited to register for a FREE ticket to the world famous 

Canadian Brass concert, Sunday, October 8, 2023 at 3 pm at Mitchell Hall 

with a reception to follow in Gore Hall. Co-sponsored by the UD Honors 

College and Master Players Concert Series, free tickets are limited, so 

register for your free ticket here. 
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Opportunities 

Coffee with a Prof - is there a professor you want to get to know better? 

Someone you’ve taken a class with, are taking a class with now, or would like 

to take in the future? Here’s your opportunity! Take any UD professor to 

Little Goat on us! For more information about the program see Honors College 

Coffee with a Prof. 

 

CAS Plastino Awards Program - Consider applying to be a Plastino Award 

Scholar The Program awards study grants up to $6,000 to selected 

undergraduate students at the UD who exhibit extraordinary talent, promise 

and imagination. The grants support self-designed, off-campus learning 

experiences that make a transformational difference in the lives of Plastino 

Scholars and enable them to pursue a passionate interest to a degree not 

otherwise possible. Learn how Honors students Anya Sen and Nana Ohemaa 

Asanta used their 2022 Plastino Awards. 2023 Info Sessions: October 5, 5 

pm 205/206 McDowell; October 16, 7 pm 205/206 McDowell. 
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Check out the Honors Bulletin Board for more 

Opportunities! 
   

internships, upcoming course highlights, academic contests, and more can be found 
on our Honors Bulletin Board! 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 
 

 

 

Need to get in touch with someone from Honors? 

You can find us in the Honors College Building at 186 South College Ave. 

302-831-1195  ~  honors@udel.edu ~ Stop by to visit!  

 

To unsubscribe from this email list, contact honors@udel.edu 

  

  

 


